
Breaking Racing News 
Only two days leŌ to volunteer on the Self Scheduling Race Duty Sign-Up Sheet on 
the website!  As of this wriƟng the sheet is 89% full. On June 1st we will start 
assigning the remaining spots.   

Help us achieve full volunteer Race Duty Teams for the first Ɵme! 

Once the Sign-Up Sheet is full, a limited number of extra seats on the CommiƩee 
Boat will be open for the new “Ride Along” Program.  Race Captain trainees, new 
club members, new racers, photographers, and race spectators are invited. 

We don’t want to overload the CommiƩee Boat, so send an email with the dates 
you want to “Ride Along” and we will reserve a spot. 

Terry and Joanne Fraser, race@sailsaratoga.org 

 


